
June 19, 2000

FCC Experimental License Branch

William G. Newhall
Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University
432 NEB
Blacksburg, Virginia 24061

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am attaching this exhibit to request a fee waver for our experimental license.  The
license is being used for academic research at Virginia Tech.

If you have any questions, please call me at (540) 231-2923.

Thank you,

William G. Newhall


